
Australian Kendo Renmei 

The Australian Kendo Renmei Iaido Board is pleased to advise, that a training seminar 
for senior Iaidoka (4 Dan and above) has been arranged for 8 and 9th February 2025. 

Following are the details of the event along with all the information you will need to 
register: 

• The seminar location will be at Gungahlin in the ACT 
• Registration and other information can be found using this link Registrations:  
• You will note a different fee for WA participants, this is to support our senior 

members to attend and thereby have the information disperse across the 
country. 

• We would also like to extend an invitation to our overseas friends that attended 
the nationals, to once again join us if they can. 

The Seminar will be guided by: Morishima Kazuki, Sensei Kyoshi 8 Dan, Iaido 

 

Those who attended the Melbourne national seminar in September will appreciate that 
this visit offers an opportunity to attend a seminar with very skilled and knowledgeable 
iaido sensei. 

The seminar will focus on skills development of current senior members and most 
importantly our future leaders. 

If you have any questions about the event, please feel free to drop me an email at 

kohokai@bigpond.com 

Tom Johnson  

 

Chairman AKR Iaido Board 

October 2025 

https://events.humanitix.com/senior-development-iaido-seminar-febuary-2025

